
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/6/2014 5:36:54 PM

Subject: FW: S. 300 Amendments
Attachments: SubcmteCompromise.02.26.14.pdf

Amendment3.03.06.14.docx

FYI
both amendments are in rough draft format; nothing has been formally drafted at this point.
 
Hope this helps. 

KV
 
 
From: Anne Wallice [mailto:AnneWallice@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 5:11 PM

To: Mottel, Haley

Subject: S. 300 Amendments
 
Haley,
 
I’ve attached the compromise amendment that was passed out of the K12 subcommittee. As I understand it, this will 
be a strike and insert amendment to S. 300 and labeled as “Amendment 1.”
 
Amendment 2 is coming from the Department of Education – it has been promised to Sally Cauthen (K12 staffer) by 
Monday.
 
Finally, Amendment 3 will be from Senator Fair. It has also been attached. As you will note, both amendments are in 
rough draft format; nothing has been formally drafted at this point.
 
I hope this helps and please do not hesitate to give me a call if you have any other questions!
 
Best,
 
Anne Wallice
Director of Research
Senate Corrections & Penology Committee
211 Gressette Bldg.
P. O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Telephone: (803) 212-6422
Fax: (803) 212-6299
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